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Legal Report 

Greeley Water and Sewer Board Meeting 

July 20, 2022 

 

I. Statements of Opposition:  Based on our review of the May, 2022 Water Court Resume, 

staff and water counsel do not recommend that the Water and Sewer Board file 

statements of opposition to any water court applications that would be due at the end of 

July, 2022. 

 

II. Case Update:  Mr. Noble will provide a brief update on the status of Case No. 

22CW3042, Greeley’s pending application for a change of water rights for 23.917 shares 

in the Water Supply and Storage Company (“WSSC”). 

 

 

 

 

 

 


